Re: Osprey Village Allocation

Julie Kuhns <juliekuhns2686@gmail.com>
Tue 10/10/2023 5:30 PM
To:Busbee, Bruce <Bruce Busbee@ddsn sc.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments uniess you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you Bruce

We look forward to it as well. | will review this with the team and get the documents back to you hopefully by
Friday.

Julie

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 10, 2023, at 3:42 PM, Busbee, Bruce <Bruce.Busbee@ddsn.sc.gov> wrote:

Ms. J.Kuhns;

I look forward to working with you and Osprey Village this year. Proviso 118.19 contains an
appropriation of $1,000,000 (one million) to be distributed to Osprey Village-Amenities Center. These
funds have been released by the Executive Budget Office,

The requirements for processing these appropriations have changed several times during the last several
years. [ am attaching the forms required by the Executive Budget Office. I have also attached the link
to the Executive Budget's Office where these forms are located. Proviso 117.21 also requires that you
submit quarterly reports to the Agency and identify any subrecipient non-profit entities.

https://www.admin.sc.gov/budget/earmarked_appropriations_reporting

These will assist in gathering the information that will be needed. Once these are received by my office,
we will process the payment to the organization.
Please call should you have additional questions.

I hope this information helps.

Sincerely,
Bruce C. Busbee

BRUCE , MPH
BUSBEE
Budget Director

Bruce.Busbee@ddsn.sc.gov

803-898-9740
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